
Harrison County Cats and Dogs Find a New HOME.
Harrison County Humane Society Dedicates New Building “Martino Home for Cats and Dogs”
On Friday, July 9th, the Harrison County Humane Society dedicated their newly renovated building as “The Martino Home For Cats and Dogs”.  The celebration was held in honor of Dr. Robert Martino, his wife Lori, and their children – Taylor, Kobe and Clay.  Over the past year, the Martino’s have donated and pledged over $100,000 toward the Humane Societies mortgage, aiding in the renovations and saving countless animals.
To extend the celebration, all Wilson Martino Dental offices are hosting the “Drive for 55” – a fundraiser designed to raise the money needed for new ventilation systems in the shelter.  Several of the rooms need additional ventilation or replacement ventilation, especially as the shelter can now house more animals with the renovations.

To participate, community members are encouraged to drop off monetary donations (cash or checks made out to the HCHS) at any Wilson Martino Dental location or at the Humane Society building on Saltwell Road.   Wilson Martino will match any funds received until we reach our goal of $5,500 for the new systems.  In addition, we are also accepting donations of pet supplies.  There are drop off boxes at each location for any donation you would like to give.  All individuals who bring in a donation will receive a raffle ticket, Wilson Martino will put all tickets into a drawing for a FREE ZOOM WHITENING, and will draw for the prize on August 5th.  The “Drive for 55” fundraiser will last through July 30th, when all donations will be delivered to the Harrison County Humane Society.

We would like to congratulate the Martino family on their accomplishments and thank them for their support of our local no-kill shelter.  Because of their generosity, countless cats and dogs will be saved and adopted into loving families.   For more information on how you can help, contact Laura Miller at the Harrison County Humane Society by calling 304-592-1600, or visit Wilson Martino’s website at www.wilsonmartinodental.com
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